
July 15: Ms Nuria
July 30: Ms Carolyn & 

Ms Laura 
(church office manager) 

Pack a towel and a change of clothes, apply sunscreen before

dropping off, and look forward to joy-filled pictures on our

Active in the Neighborhood private Facebook group …. 

And happy, tired kids at the end of the day!

Summer is 
filled with travel,
family time, and

impromptu fun days!
Please let us know if

your child will be
absent so their

teacher can plan
accordingly.
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Staff
Birthdays

IMPORTANT 
DATES!

New Tuition Rates  go into
effect Monday August 4,
2025. Please see page 6 for
the new rate list.

Annual re-registration fees  are
processed the week of July 1 .
The fee is $65/child for
children enrolled before
January 1, 2025.

st

Please let us know if your plans
for the fall have changed as we
have an extensive waitlist.

Mon June 30 - Thurs July 3: 
Camp Theme = All-American Summer Celebration

Fri July 4:  NLC CLOSED for Independence Day
Fridays July 11, 18, & 25: Pre-K Field Trips

Mon July 7 - Fri July 11: Camp Theme = Future Athletes
Mon July 14 - Fri July 18: Camp Theme = Water Adventures
Mon July 21 - Fri July 25: Camp Theme = Future Scientists

Mon July 28 - Thurs July 31: Camp Theme = Safari
Fri Aug 1: NLC CLOSED for staff development

OPEN HOUSE 3-5PM

Mondays - Bunnies

Tuesdays - Bees & Hummingbirds

Wednesdays - Ducks & Frogs

Thursdays - Pre-K (and the Birds on 7/3 & 8/1)

Fridays - Bird House & Bird Nest

Summer Camp Reminders:

Summer Camp is for rising 1
graders thru rising 6  graders

st

th

CANCELLATION POLICY: You must
cancel in writing by the Monday
TWO WEEKS PRIOR to the week you
are scheduled to attend, or you
will be charged for the week.  NO
EXCEPTIONS. Thank you! 
Many weeks are full, but we do
have a few openings left. Contact
us today if you would like info
about availability. 

Re-enrollment paperwork
 for the 2025-2026 school year 

was sent the week of June 23 .  rd

**** PLEASE RETURN **** 
COMPLETED PAPERWORK BEFORE

**** FRIDAY JULY 18  ****TH

If you did not receive the
paperwork please let Ally know.

July 25 is Culinarians Day, which honors
chefs and cooks! Let’s show how much we
appreciate our cook Ms Nicole by bringing
her by bringing our kids’ favorite recipes!
She wants to make a book of all of them!

July is for staying cool with WATER DAYS!

http://www.tnlcenter.com/


*July 14-18, 2025 * dinner at 5:15pm * fun 6-8pm*
for rising PreK through rising 5  gradeth

Come on a journey through the Bible, 
looking for God’s presence in every aspect of life!

VBS participants will learn about people in the Bible 
who trusted in their relationship with God 

in order to overcome challenges.  
LOTS OF STORIES, MUSIC, CRAFTS, & GAMES!

Vacation Bible School!

EVERY SUNDAY
10am Worship Service:

Join in-person 
OR via YouTube.
Nursery Care is

available for 
birth through Pre-K 

with our very own 
Ms Michelle!

Cash donations of $25 per child are requested to cover

costs and can be accepted at the door during VBS week

Summer
 at 

St Andrew

This summer, we’re diving into Wholehearted Living, a sermon series grounded
in scripture and inspired by Brené Brown’s “The Gifts of Imperfection." Each
week, we’ll explore the sacred connection between spiritual wholeness and
personal authenticity, listening for God’s wisdom through ancient texts and
everyday experiences. As we tend to our own hearts, we’ll discover how
becoming more whole ourselves can be a healing act for the world around us.

In a world that feels tender and
chaotic—marked by violence,
shame, and fear—how do we show
up with courage, compassion, and
wholeness? 

Have you heard of “Flat Stanley*”? This summer St Andrew has “Flat Jesus”!  You can pick up your very own Flat Jesus in theentryway, and take him with you on all yoursummer adventures. Take Flat Jesus to the library,to the playground, even on vacation! Get pictures ofFlat Jesus all over your house, Purcellville, the US,even the world, and send the pictures toDeborah.hill@tnlcenter.com to be in the newsletterat the end of the summer.

REGISTER HERE

mailto:Deborah.hill@tnlcenter.com
https://st-andrew-presbyterian-church.mycokesburyvbs.com/


OPEN HOUSE AUG 1ST 3-5PM








